
67TH ANNUAL 
PDG HARRY BARBER 

MEMORIAL GOLF OUTING 
(formerly known as District 1-A Golf  Outing) 

 
June 2014 
 
 
Dear Friend, 
 
On Wednesday, August 13, 2014, the Lions Clubs of District 1-A will be 
holding our 66th Annual Golf Outing at Carriage Greens Country Club.  
This event brings golfers together from the entire Chicagoland area and is 
considered a premier outing by all who have participated in the past.  It is 
one of the most popular activities that we sponsor during the year. 
 
To insure that this event is a success, we are asking for your help.  It would 
be most appreciated if you would consider a donation of greens fees and a 
cart and/or an item for use as a raffle prize. 
 
The Lions assist people with visual and hearing impairments, conduct 
diabetic and retinopathy screening tests, provide support to the Lions of 
Illinois Eye Research Institute located at the University of Illinois at 
Chicago, and participate in hundreds of community projects throughout the 
entire Chicagoland area. 
 
Thank you for your consideration and assistance in this major fundraising 
effort. 
 
Sincerely, 
PDG Harry Barber Memorial Golf Outing Committee 


